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I am a parent of a child currently in Year 7 at Macclesfield High School.  I would like to express 
my support for the current proposal, ie: closure of the High School, conditional upon the 
establishment of an Academy.After attending several of the consultation sessions, I was very 
inspired by the vision the College have for the proposed Academy.  The original proposal would 
have meant that Macclesfield High would have merged with Tytherington, the pupils would have 
lost their own identity and there was the potential for them/us situation, especially after how the 
Tytherington parents reacted to the original proposal.  This proposal allows the pupils to continue 
at the same site without too much upheaval, although they will inherit a new name, the pupils will 
still keep their own identity.  Hopefully they will all see this as a new start and strive to be the best 
school within Macclesfield!  Many thanks.


